
WEST SUSSEX COUNTY COUNCIL CONSULTATION
TO: West Sussex County Council

FAO: Chris Bartlett

FROM: WSCC - Highway Authority - Matthew Bartle

DATE: 8 September 2020

LOCATION: Knepp Castle Knepp Castle Horsham RH13 8LJ

SUBJECT: WSCC/019/20

Proposed construction of landscape enhancement
features using imported inert material, together with
the provision of public access and amenity;
comprising revised landform and details to
WSCC/029/18/SP.

Further information received.

RECOMMENDATION: No objection

I confirm that all equivalent information requested in my response of 21 April 2020 has
been received and is satisfactory. The local highway authority therefore has no objection
to the planning application.

The condition suggested (or similar) in my previous response should be included in any
consent.

ENDS


